
Down the Myrtle Path 
Compiled & written by: Hannah Geddes Wright  

Edited by: Dr. Thomas Gwaltney, Professor, Eastern Michigan University 

114 pg. soft-cover, $12.00 (US).  Please add $4 for shipping & handling 

In 1987, the Geddes family donated the Town Hall School to Eastern Michigan University to be 
restored as a living museum, where everyone had the opportunity to experience the days of the 
one-room schoolhouse. Hannah Geddes Wright was once a student of this school. Her personal 
connection to the schoolhouse becomes obvious through her meticulous research of the history 

of the school, and the collection of former students and teachers memoirs. In addition “Down the 
Myrtle Path” tells the story of the move to Eastern Michigan University in both words and 

pictures. Now you too can stroll… 
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